
 

July 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Mike Dunleavy 

550 W. 7th Avenue, Ste 1700 

Anchorage, AK  99501 

VIA EMAIL 

 

 

Dear Governor Dunleavy, 

 

We respectfully request you consider amending the convening date of the Third Special Session 

of the 32nd Alaska Legislature. All four caucuses are in favor of an amendment to the convening 

date. Three of the caucuses prefer that the convening date be amended to August 16, 2021. The 

House Majority prefers August 9, 2021. The date amendment will provide Legislators and 

professional staff a hard date to make procedural preparations and the ability to make the 

transition to Juneau for the Special Session, as well as additional time for fiscal plan items under 

consideration to be reviewed. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________ 

Senator Peter A. Micciche 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Senator Tom Begich 

 

 

_______________________ 

Representative Louise Stutes 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Representative Cathy Tilton 


